
teen masters
qualifier

Meridian Bowling Lanes and Idaho USBC will be sending 
two boys and two girls to Detroit, Michigan, to compete 

at the 25th Annual Teen Masters

Open to all amateur bowlers who will be 19 or younger on August 5, 2022

Teens will bowl 6 games on a long pattern,
6 games on a short pattern and the top 16

will return on Sunday for the finals.

$100 entry 
fee

At Meridian Bowling Lanes 324 S. Meridian Rd., Meridian, ID 208.888.2048

BRING YOUR SPARE GAME!


